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Construction engineering firm HG Infra Engineering announced that the North Central Railway
in Kanpur had selected it as the lowest bidder for a project.
According to the business, HG Infra offered Rs 655.09 crore for the project, while the North
Central Railway projected the cost to be Rs 677.31 crore.
The company announced in an exchange filing that it was “pleased to notify you that HG Infra
Engineering Limited has been declared as L-I bidder by DYCE-C-CNB-ENGINEERING/North
Central Railway.”
In accordance with the contract’s requirements, the construction firm will be in charge of the
Engineering, Procurement, and Construction (EPC) style redevelopment of the Kanpur Central
Railway station in Uttar Pradesh.
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